STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

1315 W. 4th Avenue * Kennéwick, Washington 99336-6018 ¢ (509) 735-7581
July 28, 1999

Mr. Hector Rodriguez

U.S. Department of Energy
P.O. Box 550, MSIN: A5-15
Richland, Washington 99352

" ar Mr. Re * "guez:

Re: Notice of Deficiency for Double Shell Tanks System and 204-AR Waste Unloading
Station Draft B Permit Application

Enclosed is the Notice of Deficiency (NOD) for the Double Shell Tanks (DST) System and the
204-AR Waste Unloading Station draft Part B Permit Application. The NOD has been prepared
for the draft Chapter 6, Procedures to Prevent Hazards, provided to the Washington State
Department of Ecology (Ecology).

This NOD is to assist the U.S. Department of Energy (USDOE) in revising the chapter to meet
the requirements for an adequate permit application. Ecology will consider a response table
addressing the NOD comments. The final application will be reviewed in regard to these
comments.

Upon submission, the certified permit application will be subject to the formal review and
response process in accordance with the Hanford Federal Facility Agreement and Consent Order
(Tri-Party Agreement) and the Hanford Facility Dangerous Waste Permit.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (509) 736-3019.

Sincerely,

(2 )AL

Jeanne Wallace, Double Shell Tank Permit Manager
Nuclear Waste Program

JIW:sdb
Enclosure

cc: Fred Ruck, FDH
Charles Mulkey, LMHC
Nina Menard, WMH
Mary Lou Blazek, OOE
Administrative Record: Double Shell Tank System and 204-AR Waste Unloading Station










